
 

 

March 2, 2011 
 
 
 
 

The Honorable Carolyn McGinn, Chairperson 
Senate Committee on Ways and Means 
Statehouse, Room 545-S 
Topeka, Kansas  66612 
 
Dear Senator McGinn: 
 
 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 152 by Senate Committee on Natural Resources 
 
 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 152 is 
respectfully submitted to your committee. 
 
 SB 152 would amend existing law concerning hunting by allowing persons who have a 
concealed carry license to carry concealed firearms while lawfully hunting and allowing the use 
of firearms suppression devices while lawfully hunting.   
 
 Passage of SB 152 would have no fiscal effect. 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 
 Director of the Budget 
 
cc: Dick Koerth, W&P  


